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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 2:56 PM
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com
Cc: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Advanced Disposal Billing for 1289 Hartford / 1232 Scheffer

Thanks Kim! 
 
cs 
 

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com <grevering.sph@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 2:15 PM 
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Advanced Disposal Billing for 1289 Hartford / 1232 Scheffer 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Chris, 
Please see update below. 
 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 

From: Kim Shannon <Kim.Shannon@advanceddisposal.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 2:11 PM 
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com; Julie Miron <Julie.Miron@advanceddisposal.com> 
Cc: Jim Smith <Jim.Smith@advanceddisposal.com> 
Subject: RE: Advanced Disposal Billing for 1289 Hartford / 1232 Scheffer 
 
These addresses are now on hold until we hear from P/O 
 
Thank you 
 
Kim Shannon | Operations Support/Administrative Assistant 
 

 
 
 
309 Como Avenue | Saint Paul | MN  55103 
T: 651-768-5270 | F: 651-487-8552  | E: kim.shannon@AdvancedDisposal.com 
Connect with us:     AdvancedDisposal.com     Facebook      YouTube 
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From: grevering.sph@gmail.com [mailto:grevering.sph@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 10:02 AM 
To: Kim Shannon <Kim.Shannon@advanceddisposal.com>; Julie Miron <Julie.Miron@advanceddisposal.com> 
Cc: Jim Smith <Jim.Smith@advanceddisposal.com> 
Subject: FW: Advanced Disposal Billing for 1289 Hartford / 1232 Scheffer 
 
Kim, 
Please see attached and information below. 
 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 9:30 AM 
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com 
Cc: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul) <Alisha.Black@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Advanced Disposal Billing for 1289 Hartford / 1232 Scheffer 
 
Hi Advanced, 
 
See additional information below. It sounds like the properties are currently under construction. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Chris  
 

From: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul) <Alisha.Black@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 12:48 PM 
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Advanced Disposal Billing for 1289 Hartford / 1232 Scheffer 
 
Hi Chris, 
 
Can you please send AD a request to stop billing for these property’s?  The attached email is our response to AD’s 
question regarding the billing complaint that we submitted t them in November 2019. The P/ O is still receiving billing 
for these property’s (attached) and they are both still under construction with dumpsters at both property’s (as listed in 
STAMP).  Please request that AD remove billing for this property until notified by the P/O to start service, and can you 
please request a response, so I can then update the P/O? 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Alisha Black 
Office Assistant III 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
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P: 651-266-5692 
F: 651-266-6222 
alisha.black@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 


